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Please post to the assembly meeting agenda packet for Tuesday Sept 13.

Dear Haines Borough clerk, 

I want to say I am opposed to spending taxpayer money without requesting input
from Haines residents to aid in the design of a new dock that seems to have the sole
purpose of aiding large scale mining interests to be able to bring their ore trucks in
from Canada. The dock we have now is plenty adequate for the citizens of the Haines
Borough and if the mining companies want to build their own dock they should be
funding this design study, not the taxpayers of Haines. 

Thank you
Dave Nussbaumer
Haines, AK
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